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Dear Josh Rc Esthsrl 

A  brief reply to your letter of August 17. HOW did you find 
out about #s so quickly? She arrived only a few days ago. 
I have enclosed a picture; please note strong familial resem- 
blance. Her full name--Lady Cinnamon According to Ridgeway. 

Thank you for the suggestions for our opening. I will encour- 
age Professor Syverton to invite one or more to visit us. 

Orenski will require more thought. I'll write you within the 
week about my  thoughts on him. 

We all hope that you will be able to include Minneapolis in 
your stops this year. 

My  very best wishes to you both. Remember, if we can't have 
you both, we'll reluctantly settle for either. 


